
DRINKING WATER PROBLEM CORRECTED 

 

Customers of City of Cameron Water at the following locations WATER LEAK 
ON DRAGON HIGHWAY SOUTH CAMERON, WV 26033, causing 
contamination of your water.  The areas that are affected are as follows: 

o Entire Water System or X Other  

Dragon Highway North / North Avenue/Hillcrest Avenue/Highland Avenue/ 
Jeannie Lane - IF YOU LOST WATER, YOU WILL BE ON BOIL ORDER 

were notified on April 8th, 2025, of a problem with our drinking water and were 
advised to BOIL WATER FOR 48 HOURS. 

We are pleased to report that the problem has been corrected and that it is 
NO LONGER NECESSARY TO BOIL WATER. 

We apologize for any inconvenience and thank you for your patience. 

As always, you may contact CITY CLERKS OFFICE at 304-686-2366 or 

44 MAIN STREET CAMERON, WV 26033 with comments or questions. 

 

 

Please share this information with all the other people who drink this water, especially 
those who may not have received this notice directly (for example, people in apartments, 
nursing homes, schools, and businesses).  You can do this by posting this notice in a public 
place or distributing copies by hand or mail. 

 

 

This notice is being sent to you by CITY OF CAMERON 

PWSID#WV3302603 

DATE DISTRIBUTED: 04-12-2025 

 



  


